
Come on thru to beat the flu!  

For more information, please contact Cary Community Relations at 498-1112  

Free  

Drive-Thru  

Flu Clinic 

The Clinics will be from 4 – 6:30 pm  

1. Wednesday, September 30
th 

– Fort Fairfield Community Center 

2. Tuesday, Oct. 6
th 

– Van Buren District School 

3. Thursday, Oct. 8
th 

– Washburn High School
        

 

4. Tuesday, Oct. 13
th 

– Limestone School (starting at 3:30 pm)  

5. Thursday, Oct. 15
th 

– Caribou High School  

The clinics are open to the general public, and vaccine for people aged 65 and older will be available.  

Children under 9 years of age are encouraged to receive their flu shots at school or from their provider. 

Tips for the Drive-Thru Clinic: 

 Please wear a mask  

 Follow traffic directions carefully 

 Wear loose clothing to show your upper arm 

 Be ready to fill out the consent form (bring your glasses if you need them) 

 Stay for a snack 

 Please do not come if you have a fever or are feeling ill  


